



Ecclesfield Primary School

High Street Ecclesfield SHEFFIELD S35 9UD Tel: 0114 2467396

E-mail: enquiries@ecclesfield-pri.sheffield.sch.uk Executive Head: L Chadwick

Tuesday 14th October 2025

Year 4 Hotshots Basketball Festival - Thursday 6th November 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child is invited to represent our school at the forthcoming Y4 Hotshots Basketball Festival at Forge Valley School on Thursday 6th November 2025. The children will be part of a squad and will be rotated/substituted throughout the festival so will all get plenty of court time.

We will be travelling to Forge Valley School on a minibus that will leave Ecclesfield Primary at 3:20pm for a 4:00pm start. At the event, the children will be supervised by at least two members of Ecclesfield Primary staff. Parents and carers are, however, encouraged to come to the venue to watch and encourage the school's representatives. After the competition finishes, we will then travel back to school and your child will need to be collected, by a parent or carer, from outside the main office at 6:15pm. There is no cost for travel to and from the venue. Children will just need to take a water bottle and snack with them for the evening.

As with all events delivered by Arches we have a limited number of places. We have been allocated 5 places for boys and 5 places for girls across Y4. If you are happy for your child to take part and are able to collect them after the competition, please fill in the £0.00 offer entitled "Y4 Basketball" on ParentPay by II:59pm on 27th October 2025. We will let you know if your child has been chosen as soon as possible after this date.

If you have any further questions regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact the office who can forward on any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Wells









